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August 9, 2013 
 
Plaintiff filed Claim, proof of mailing and filing fee.  Amount 
of Claim: UNSPECIFIED. 

  
August 12, 2013 

 
Board issued Acknowledgment letter and forwarded a copy of the 
Claim to Attorney General. 

  
August 16, 2013  

 
Attorney General filed Acknowledgment of Claim form.  Receipt of 
same acknowledged August 15, 2013. 

 
September 6, 2013 

 
Defendant filed Preliminary Objections and Brief in Support. 

 
September 9, 2013 

 
Board forwarded letter to Plaintiff requesting response to 
Preliminary Objections. 

 
*September 25, 2013 

 
Plaintiff filed Amended Claim and proof of mailing.  Amount of 
Claim:  UNSPECIFIED 

 
September 25, 2013 

 
Board issued Acknowledgment letter and forwarded copy of Amended 
Claim to Attorney General. 

 
October 2, 2013  

 
Attorney General filed Acknowledgment of Amended Claim form.  
Receipt of same acknowledged September 30, 2013. 
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October 21, 2013 
 

Defendant filed Preliminary Objections and Brief in Support to 
Amended Statement of Claim. 

 
October 21, 2013 

 
Board forwarded letter to Plaintiff requesting response to 
Preliminary Objections. 

 
November 13, 2013 

 
Plaintiff transmitted via facsimile a letter requesting a 30 day 
extension of time in which to file its response to Preliminary 
Objections. 

 
November 13, 2013 

 
Board forwarded letter to Plaintiff granting a 30 day extension 
of time in which to file Plaintiff’s response to preliminary 
objections. 

 
November 15, 2013 

 
Plaintiff filed via U.S. Mail a letter requesting a 30 day 
extension of time in which to file its response to Preliminary 
Objections. 

 
December 17, 2013 

 
Plaintiff transmitted via facsimile a letter requesting a 20 day 
extension of time in which to file its response to Preliminary 
Objections and advising that Defendant has no objection. 

 
December 17, 2013 

 
Board forwarded letter to Plaintiff, with copy to Defendant, 
granting a 20 day extension of time in which to file Plaintiff’s 
response to preliminary objections. 
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December 19, 2013 
 

Plaintiff filed via U.S. mail a letter requesting a 20 day 
extension of time in which to file its response to Preliminary 
Objections and advising that Defendant has no objection. 

 
January 9, 2014 

 
Plaintiff filed Brief in Opposition to Preliminary Objections to 
amended claim. 

 
January 10, 2014 

 
Board forwarded letter to Plaintiff, with copy to Defendant, 
requesting a reply to Defendant’s numbered paragraphs in its 
preliminary objections filed October 21, 2013. 

 
January 27, 2014 

 
Plaintiff filed Answer and New Matter to Preliminary Objections 
as directed by the Board’s letter dated January 10, 2014. 

 
January 27, 2014 

 
Board forwarded letter to Defendant requesting response to New 
Matter. 

 
February 11, 2014  

 
Defendants filed Answer to New Matter. 

 
*February 21, 2014 

 
The Board made an Opinion and rendered the following Order:  
“AND NOW, this 21st day of February, 2014, upon review of the 
Amended Statement of Claim and the other pleadings filed in this 
action, IT IS ORDERED that Charles B. Zogby is DISMISSED as a 
Defendant.” 
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February 21, 2014 
 
Board forwarded letter to Plaintiff and Defendant requesting 
proposed dates for a fact hearing on remaining objections in 
Defendant’s preliminary objections.   

 
March 3, 2014 

 
Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated 
February 21, 2014.  Receipt of same acknowledged February 26, 
2014. 

 


